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I strongly support this bill that has been proven effective with North Plains. City 

people with that zip code! Not just inside the city limits get to vote on UGB changes! 

The city council is not representative enough. All this middle housing and 15 minute 

cities are not wanted. We are not going to live like rats in cages! The densities 

allowed are nuts! Not the American Dream! Anyone who lives in the area especially 

rural areas need a one mile notification. 


